
         IMPORTANT NOTICE 
M15 Bus Stop Relocation  

from 99th Street to 97th Street on Second Avenue 
(Beginning on or around February 6th, 2012) 

 

 
In support of the Second Avenue Subway (SAS) project, MTA contractors will be 
relocating the Southbound M15 bus stop currently located at 99th Street and 
Second Avenue.  The new location of the bus stop will be further south towards 
97th Street and Second Avenue.    
 
Signs and instructions will be posted at 99th Street and Second Avenue where the 
old stop was located for direction to the new bus stop location.   
 
Please note the scope and nature of construction activities are subject to change 
based upon field conditions. We appreciate your patience during construction. 
  
For more information on this change, please contact the Community Liaison, 
Dennis Tierney, at: 
 
Phone (9 AM - 5 PM/weekdays): (917) 373-7208 
SAS After-Hours Hotline (24 hours/7 days a week): (212) 792-9716 
Email: Dennis.Tierney@2avesubway.com 

 

 


